
PM appoints members to the Senior
Salaries Review Body

Press release

Prime Minister Boris Johnson has reappointed Ms Pippa Lambert and extended
the appointment of Sir Adrian Johns KCB CBE DL as members of the Senior
Salaries Review Body.

Prime Minister Boris Johnson has reappointed Ms Pippa Lambert and extended
the appointment of Sir Adrian Johns KCB CBE DL as members of the Senior
Salaries Review Body.

The Prime Minister has approved the reappointment of Ms Pippa Lambert as a
member of the Senior Salaries Review Body, as of the 12th October 2021. The
appointment is for a term of three years.

The Prime Minister has approved the extension of the appointment of Sir
Adrian Johns KCB CBE DL as a member of the Senior Salaries Review Body, as of
the 1st September 2021. The appointment is for an eleven-month period.

The Senior Salaries Review Body provides independent advice to the Prime
Minister and senior ministers on the pay of many of the nation’s top public
servants.

Pippa Lambert was Global Head of HR for the Deutsche Bank, with
responsibility for the Bank’s worldwide Human Resources organisation from
2013-2020. Previous roles include Director of Global Reward at the Royal Bank
of Scotland from 2011-2013 and Global Head of Reward at Deutsche Bank from
2005-2011. She is currently a trustee for Breast Cancer Haven and a member of
the Aviva Board.

Appointed: October 2018 Second Term ends: October 2024

Adrian Johns served for 35 years in the Royal Navy specialising as a
helicopter pilot and flying instructor but also commanding 5 times at sea in
ships ranging from a minesweeper to HMS OCEAN, Britain’s largest warship at
the time. He was Head of the Fleet Air Arm for 5 years and retired from the
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Navy in the rank of Vice-Admiral as Second Sea Lord and Commander-in-Chief
Naval Home Command in 2008. In his final appointment, he was responsible for
all aspects of HR, remuneration, recruiting, training, and career management
for the naval service. Following retirement from active service, he was
Governor and Commander-in-Chief, Gibraltar from 2009 to 2013. He has a
variety of charitable interests, is patron of a number of Veterans’
Associations, and is a Deputy Lieutenant for Greater London.

Appointed: September 2015 Term ends: July 2022
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